
The New Foreign Exchange Information System Will Be Ready by September
The Foreign Exchange Affairs and Settlements Department will launch the new Foreign Exchange Information System in
September 2021 to gradually replace the Foreign Exchange Statistical System (SEC) used to transmit foreign exchange
transactions. The new system will be available in three phases and will enable information to be transmitted and consulted
instantly, promptly and reliably.

To stay informed on this matter and the latest news and events, you are invited to subscribe the “Foreign Exchange Regime”
mailing list through our website: https://www.banrep.gov.co/es/listas-correo.
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